ACE MINUTES/REPORT 4/5/2016
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Patty Fox, Mica Johnson, Karen Kimber, Frank Sawyer, Justine Stout and Brandy Nielsen.  
Guests present:  None
Justine Stout announced that Live TED talks would happen on April 13th at 7:00 PM.  Justine has lined up talks by Kevin Hodur, Josh Webster and Michael Bail, all instructors at Great Basin College.  The committee was asked to bring refreshments for the event.
Justine also recapped Black and White Movie Night which was held April 1st.  Before the movie The Stanger was shown, local veterans Ted Blohm and George Winch Sr. discussed their memories of World War II.  The event was extremely well-attended with over 100 guests in attendance.  Evaluations will be tallied for the next meeting.  
Angie de Braga informed the committee of the Status of Women event being held April 21 at noon.  This is a brown bag lunch event where attendees will watch a previously recorded lecture by Barbara Buckley.  Lisa Frasier is working on possibly have Ms. Buckley call in during the presentation.
Karen Kimber reported that Argentum was on the way to the printers.  They received a nice number of submissions.  Everything Elko will do the layout for Argentum as they have in years past.  This year’s publication will feature a dedication to Mike Mcfarlane who was the original visionary for this project and memorial to Sarah Sweetwater, a local artist and former professor at GBC who passed away this year.   Toni Milano will be sending Mica Johnson photos to use for advertising the student art show.
Mica Johnson reminded the committee that the Spring Art Show will run in the gallery from May 2-May 13.  May 2 from 4-6 PM will be the opening reception.  May 16 from 2-4 PM is when students can pick up their art.  
Angie updated the committee on Jeannie Bailey’s progress with the grant writing process for Women of the World and Johnny B. in 2017.  She was unsure but did not believe the proposal for Johnny B. had been submitted prior to the deadline. 

Karen Kimber suggested making a calendar of ACE events for next year and to begin working on it at the next meeting. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
The next meeting will be held May 3rd  , 2016 at 4:00 p.m. in the Social Room.
